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Change of schoolyear and results 
 
Because of Covid19 our students had to stay at 
home for a long period and we thought that the 
year 2020 would be lost for them. 
But in May 2021 the students in form 4 have 
passed their exams instead of in December 
2020.  
 
Their results are: 
Brevin Osoro  B+ 
Faith Chalangat C+ 
Sherik Atieno  C+ 
Judith Atieno  C 
Dennis Arusi  C- 
Gloria Akinyi  C 
Kevin Kipkemoi D+ 
Victor Ouma  D+ 
Solomon Ochieng C- 
Susan Atieno  D 
 
Three of our student scan go to university or a 
similar education:  
Brevin Osoro, Faith Chelangat en Sherick 
Atieno.  
Very smart in this difficult time! 
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Faith Chelangat 

 

Because of the different time of the final exams, 
the new school year has started  the first of July 
2021 instead of the first of January 2021.  
This is a big change we all have to adjust with. 
 
You, our sponsors, have supported this 
students till the end of this year and we hope 
you’ll continue to do so for these 3 bright 
students and also for the  6 or 7 new students 
we want to take in out program to replace the 
ones that have  finished now. 
  
Spontaneous action 
One of our sponsors has helped a family in 
distress. A single mother with 4 children got 
sick. She suffered from malaria and paratyphoid 
and didn’t have the money to buy the necessary 
medicines. In such a case the family is in 
desperate need of help. Thanks to our sponsor 
she got the medicines, got heathy again and 
received some clothes for her children. The two 
young children are going to kindergarten now. 
This family has a better future now and the 
mother is able to smile again. 
Marvellous action! 

 
We wish you all a good summer and we 
hope that you all stay healthy. 


